Welcome

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On behalf of the staff at New Horizons Charter Academy, | am happy to welcome
you to the 2024-2025 school year! We are looking forward to a productive
partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential.
We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she:

1) Attends school daily and arrives on time
2) Completes all homework assignments given by teacher
3) Reads daily to improve literacy skills

| also wanted to inform you that we won't be moving to our new location this
August as initially planned. If everything goes well, we will be moving by the end
of October. | apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. If you have any
questions or concerns, please call our office at (818) 655-9602.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Mr. Thomas
Executive Director




